
TOWN OF DEER LAKE DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS 
 

PROPOSED REZONING AMENDMENT 
 

Deer Lake Town Council has received a proposal to develop a mini-home subdivision 
on undeveloped land encompassed by existing development in the vicinity of Reid’s 
Lane, Fifth Avenue Extension, Willow Street, and Wight’s Road. As shown on the map 
below, this will involve an amendment to the Development Regulations to rezone the 
land from RESIDENTIAL MEDIUM DENSITY to RESIDENTIAL MINI-HOME.  
 
The proposed amendment can be viewed at the Town Office and on the Town’s 
website (www.deerlake.ca). Objections and other representations may be submitted 
in writing to the Town Manager on or before 12:00 PM, Tuesday, October 22nd, 2024.  
 

For more information or to submit your comments, please contact: 
 

Town of Deer Lake 
Jason Young, Town Manager 

 34 Reid’s Lane, Deer Lake, NL A8A 2A2 
Ph (709) 635-0165; Fax (709) 635-5857  

Email: jyoung@deerlake.ca 
 

Site of Proposed Amendment 

 

http://www.deerlake.ca/
mailto:jyoung@deerlake.ca

